

ANDREW M. CUOMO Governor

JOANNE M. MAHONEY Chair

MARIA LEHMAN, P.E. Interim Executive Director

Senator David Carlucci 20 South Main Street New City, NY 10956

March 30, 2016

Dear Senator Carlucci:

Thank you for your interest in the public process of the Thruway Toll Advisory Task Force (Task Force).

The Task Force will convene following the enactment of the State Fiscal Year 2016-17 budget and will seek public input, including in Rockland County at a location to be determined. The Task Force will consider among other things a Rockland and Westchester resident discount program and will report the Task Force's findings by the end of 2016.

I hope this information has been helpful. If you have any further questions, or if you have you have any dates or locations for any Rockland County meetings you would like for the Task Force to consider, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely

Interim Executive Director

New York State Thruway Authority